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 This is a supplement to the memorandum filed on January 27, 2021.  On January 
22, 2021, Titan Energy New England (Titan) filed an application to renew its registration 
as a provider of natural gas aggregation service.  Titan’s most recent registration was 
approved to run through January 11, 2021.  Staff notes that, pursuant to N.H. Admin. R., 
Puc 3003.06(a), Titan’s renewal application should have been filed at least 60 days prior 
to the expiration of its currently-effective registration, on or before November 12, 2020.  
Staff recommends that a waiver of Puc 3003.06(a) be granted and that Puc 3003.06(h) 
also be waived to permit Titan’s renewed registration to be effective as of January 11, 
2021. 
 
 Staff reviewed Titan’s application and determined that the filing is complete and 
the application meets the requirements for registration under N.H. Admin. R., Puc 3000.  
Staff therefore reiterates its recommendation that Titan’s application to renew its 
registration as a provider of natural gas aggregation service be approved, effective as of 
January 11, 2021, for a term of two years. 
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